
 

 

              
 
 

 
15th July 2024 

       
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
End of the day: New Term - September 2024  
 
All children from Reception to Year 3 will be handed over 1 by 1 to parents/carers.  
 
The Governors and I would like to stress that all children need to be kept safe (of course) and so only  
if you give permission for your child from Year 4 – Year 6 to walk home on their own will we let them 
go on their own. Please complete the attached form to consent to your child walking home from school 
alone from the Moor Lane site – this is for Years 4 and above from September 2024 
 
Regards 
 

Marie-Louise Binks 

 
Mrs Marie-Louise Binks 
Head Teacher 


